
Any questions about the trip can be directed to 
Jay Jorgensen (774-258-8259) or Craig Cox (774-267-9279) 

Troop One is pleased to announce a return to our more usual annual social 
event, while still being very safe and meeting all the guidance given by 
Mayflower Council and our State.   Troop 1 has a fun day planned and look 
forward to meeting the Webelo. 
 
Northboro Webelo and a Parent are invited to join us beginning Saturday Oct 
30th, at the Treasure Valley Scout Reservation, West Lodge starting at 10am.  
We will have Webelo activities like hiking and Scout Skills, and some fun 
games to play.  Lunch and Dinner for Webelo and their Parent will be 
provided Saturday. 
 
Most all activities will be outdoors, and we will follow all Covid guidelines and 
precautions at the time of the event.  All Webelo II and I are welcome. We 
have activities and information events prepared for the parents as well. 
Please contact event coordinators listed below if additional family members 
wish to attend. 
 
Overnight camping Saturday night at Treasure Valley is available.  Many 
Scouting groups have been anxious to get outside and this is a great 
opportunity!  A parent is required to attend for each Webelo camping.   You 
can sign up for this when registering.   Troop 1 can help with gear and 
knowhow if needed.  Limited indoor facilities in the Lodge are available in the 
event of weather or need. 
 
Registration is required for all Webelo Scout participants at; 
www.troop1northboro.org 
More event details are sent to you when you register. 
 

Location: 394 Pleasantdale Road, Rutland, MA 
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 Meet Troop  
 Scout Skills 
 Fun, Food, 

Fire! 
 Camping 

http://www.troop1northboro.org/



